
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Spirit wear sales are underway. Students brought home information this past week.  

 

The PTA will be using the Remind app this year to communicate with families. There is a link 

with my weekly email update. I encourage you to sign up and stay connected with our PTA. 

 

Our fall PTA dance will take place this Friday after school. A permission slip was sent home 

with your child. 

 

Football will play Monday at home against Northwest Middle School and Wednesday at 

Mendenhall Middle School. Boys volleyball and girls soccer will play Tuesday at Southeast 

Middle and Thursday at home against Kernodle Middle School. 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


